
 
Newsletter #8-November 3, 2023 

Football Mania: 
We have two winners for week #8 of Football 
Mania.  Debbie Busch and Karen Wiederholt 
both won $20.  Congratulations!   
     Karen has donated her winnings back to St. 
Joseph School.  Thank you! 
 
Conference Slips: 
In your Friday Folders are your conference slips 
stating the date and time of your child’s 
parent/teacher conference.  Our conferences 
are scheduled for November 8th and 9th.   We 
are looking forward to talking with each of you 
about your child’s progress.   
 
Veterans’ Day Program: 
Southwestern Schools have invited us to attend 
the Veterans’ Day program on Wednesday, 
November 8th.  Students in grades 4K through 
8th grade will attend this event.  This is a neat 
assembly and an awesome way to honor our 
brave service men and women who are 
currently fighting or have fought in the past for 
our freedom.  We will be taking a bus to this 
event.  Thank you so much for helping us honor 
these brave men and women.   
 
Pizza Sales: 
There is a note in your Friday Folder about our 
pizza fundraising activity.  These pizzas are 
delicious and are made fresh in January.  They 
are great for a quick meal or to share with 
others.  Plus, you are helping our students and 
our school.   
     There is a note about this fundraiser and an 
order form in each of the Friday Folders.  You 
can put your order on the sheet.  Once your 
orders are completed, you just send your tally 
card and money back to the school office.   
     We need every family from 3K through 8th to 
help with this activity.  You can even help us out 
by selling pizzas to your relatives and friends.  
That would be great!  Please let me know if you 
have any questions about this activity.    

Just a Reminder: 
As stated in an earlier newsletter, St. Joseph 
School is responsible for hosting the Mississippi 
River Valley Parochial League Tournament.  The 
dates for this tournament are Saturday and 
Sunday, February 10th & 11th.  We will need help 
from all our families to work for a couple of 
hours on one of these dates.   
     Please mark these dates on your calendar 
and we will be sending out a sign-up form in 
early January.  Thank you.  
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
11/8 & 11/9-Parent/Teacher Conferences 
11/9-No School 
11/10-No School 
11/12-Home Basketball games with Lancaster 
            Games begin at noon. 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info    
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